
Fitness Center Safety Guideline Revisions 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to ensure the safety 

and health of all our members, we have made revisions to our safety guidelines at [Fitness Center 

Name]. 

Revised Safety Guidelines 

• Mask Policy: All members must wear masks while entering and exiting the facility. 

• Sanitization: Equipment will be sanitized after every use, and hand sanitizing stations 

will be available throughout the center. 

• Social Distancing: We ask all members to maintain a distance of at least 6 feet from one 

another. 

• Class Capacity: Group classes will be limited to ensure safe participation. 

• Health Screening: Members are required to complete a health screening checklist before 

each visit. 

These revisions will take effect on [Effective Date]. We appreciate your understanding and 

collaboration as we prioritize your health and safety. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our management 

team. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Fitness Center Name] 

[Contact Information] 


